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This Sunday we'll be hearing a message titled "The Life that we live" from Co-Youth 

Pastor Resfred Arthur! This sermon is at the conclusion of the past 6 weeks of the "Il 

Shim" program where 10 youth between middle school & college, spent time deepening 

their understanding and relationship with Heavenly Parent, True Parents, & their own 

parents while inheriting the tradition of the Holy Marriage Blessing. Join our Sunday 

Service on December 17th for a message on pride as a Unificationist, and the beauty in 



 

 

the life that we live. We'll also serve hot chocolate and coffee starting from 9AM till 

10:15AM at the foyer! You can also join online through the zoom link below 

LOCATION: IPEC, 6590 Bermuda Rd, Las Vegas, NV 89119 

TIME: 10:30AM - 12PM 

ONLINE: lvcommunity,org/zoom 

***Lunch will be provided after Sunday Service for Fellowship! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Families,  

CARP LV is hosting our end-of-the-year 4-day retreat for ALL young adults, 18 to 35.  All 

of our community young adults as well as their friends and guests are welcome to join 

our exciting program -- people can participate the entire 4 days which includes a 

camping trip to Lake Pahranagat Wild Refuge Park, OR join us for one day or even one 

session. 



 

 

Sunday, Dec 17  

Welcome and Orientation 4pm  

Monday, Dec 18  

Session #1 (9 am - 12 Noon) "3 Life Goals for Happiness" w/Lisa Regidor - CARP UNLV 

President 

Session #2 (1 - 3pm)   "The Journey to Maximum Happiness"   w/ Shinghi Detlefsen 

Session #3 (4 - 6 pm) Holiday Gift Making 

Session #4 (7:30 - 9:30 pm) Praise + Worship + River of Life Reflection Activity  

Tuesday, Dec 19  

Session #5 (9am - 12 Noon) "Proud To Be Chosen: Allowing yourself to be liberated by 

Truth and Love" by Coach Hilde Weimann 

Session #7 (4pm - 8:30 pm) "Is This What You Were Expecting?:  Singles Asking Married 

Couples Questions About Marriage"  

Wednesday, Dec 20 to Thursday, Dec 21 

8:00 am  Camping @  Pahranagat National Wildlife Refuge 

All the details are in this registration form:  forms,gle/5GZDwrx3Z4WLkpUS8 

 

This week in the Cheon Shim Won:  
Celebrating 400 Days of Prayer Vigils! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Wednesday, December 13, we celebrated the 400th day since the weekday morning 

vigils began! Since the establishment of the Cheon Shim Won by True Mother last year, 



 

 

members have been gathering to meet every morning from 6am till 8am to connect to 

Mother's heart, and to pray together for the sake of the world wide providence. Here is 

link to the video commemorating the 400th Vigil, including remarks from Dr. Ki Hoon 

Kim, Rev. Lee Gi Seung (Korean Cheon Shim Won Chairman), & National Leader, Rev. 

Demian Dunkley.  

 

Click to watch 

 

Sunday School 12/10 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
    

Kids continued the story of Joseph. As an activity, each kids decorated a stocking sugar 

cookie with food pens and Christmas sprinkles. They enjoyed it. 

• Josh Herstein 

 

Shine City Project beautifying the Boulder Beach 
Campground at Lake Mead on October 21, 2023! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

  

 

On October 21, 2023, Shine City Project headed to Lake Mead to beautify the Boulder 

Beach Campground! Our Shine City Project volunteers helped to pick up litter and fallen 

branches, leaves, and twigs in the area. Additionally, we ensured that fire pits were 

properly cleaned up and maintained by removing any ash and debris. To help on with 

the project, we had fourteen Shine City Project volunteers with one joining us for the 

first time! Overall, it was a lot of work and a little bit tiring, but we could enjoy being 

outdoors alongside Lake Mead! 

10/21/23 

 

Shine City Project plants native plants at the Warm 
Springs Natural Area in Moapa on November 4, 
2023! 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  

On November 4, 2023, Shine City Project participated in the Warm Springs Natural Area 

Green-Up! Our eleven Shine City Project volunteers made a one-hour drive to Moapa 

where we joined a hundred others in revegetating a couple acres of the Warm Springs 

Natural Area. There were young western honey mesquite trees and other native plants 



 

 

that needed to be planted. At the end of the event, with all of the volunteers who were 

present, a couple thousand plants were able to take root at their new home! As an 

appreciation for all of our hard work, all volunteers were treated to a delicious, packed 

lunch afterwards! In addition, we also enjoyed some time walking around the trails and 

taking in the beauty of the Warm Springs Natural Area! 

11/4/23 

 

 

  

  



 

 

  

 

 

Have a story to share for this newsletter? 
Submit your story! 

 
S u b m i t  y o u r  s t o r y !

 

  

Did a friend forward this to you? Subscribe to The 
Newsletter. 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 
W a t c h  n o w !
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